Dear Reception Families

- You are warmly invited to join us for our:

first Family Learning of the School Year

Please join us in the School portacabin

for Coffee and pastries from 8.45.

* Families and School Together*
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Family Learning Course

For parents/carers and children in Reception
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Parents and carers will meet first, : " ¢ |

then the children join us for fun * ** " ‘|
activities and games designed to help

develop language skills.
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family to book your place:

@ Archibald First School,
Archibald Street
Gosforth
Newcastle Upon Tyne
NE3 IEB
Telephone: 0191 285 1957




